
 

 
 
 

 

May 21, 2013 

 

 

Dear Reynolds Family, 

 

My wife Megan and I are extremely excited for the opportunity of being the next head football 

coach at Reynolds High School, and a part of the Reynolds community.  In the coming weeks 

and months I hope to have a chance to speak and work with all of you as we continue to build 

the Reynolds Football Program into one of the premiere programs in the State of Oregon.   

 

My vision for the Reynolds Football Team is to create a positive, inclusive and competitive 

environment where your sons can gain the knowledge and skills it takes to become a successful 

and contributing part of our community.  I believe in using the game of football to teach core 

values including hard work, dedication, responsibility, trustworthiness, and service toward 

others.  I believe that when these values are achieved, the team as a whole will experience 

success both on and off the football field. 

 

I will work tirelessly to help make this vision a reality in the near term and for the future.  In 

order to achieve this, I will need lots of support from parents, community leaders, faculty, 

administration and our players.  I hope that by working together successfully, we can create an 

experience for the players that graduate from our program that they will remember and cherish 

forever. 

 

This coming summer is going to be extremely busy for the program and for my wife and I as we 

move our family back to Oregon.  I will be scheduling a “Meet the Coach” event on Thursday 

May 30
th

 at 6:00pm at the Cherry Park Godfathers Pizza that I hope you can all attend.  I also 

encourage you to “LIKE” our new Facebook Fan Page at 

www.facebook.com/ReynoldsFootball.  I have uploaded a short video that I hope you will take 

a look at to introduce myself since I can’t be there in person until next week.  I will be using the 

Fan Page to communicate with all players and parents quickly as things come up or change. 

 

Additionally, I will have a completed summer calendar for all of you available at the “Meet the 

Coach” event.  I am also planning on beginning our spring practices on Monday June 3, after 

school.  I will provide more information as soon as I possibly can.  Again, I am really excited 

for this opportunity and I cannot wait to get to work alongside the rest of the Reynolds’ Family. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Dustin Janz 

Go Raiders! 
 

http://www.facebook.com/ReynoldsFootball

